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Hello Andrew,

As | informed you on the phone this morning, the Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Association (BCNA)
requests postponement of hearing this proposed neighborhood plan amendment, 'til the commission's
next (April 25) meeting date, as our association will be engaged in its regularly-scheduled bi-monthly
general association meeting on April 11, concurrent with the scheduled hearing.

The Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Plan Contact Team recently elected a new Chair, who is not versed in
the proposed infill tool nor the review and voting process it has undergone over the past 9 months or so.
An additional week would help the Chair more aptly represent the Neighborhood Plan Contact Team
position.

Since residents' recent receipt of area-wide mailing from the City of the proposed amendment, a more
robust resident discussion has arisen, and we believe it would behoove both the neighborhood
association, the plan contact team, interested residents, and commissioners to have all parties present
and available to respond to any questions commissioners may have.

Many thanks for your consideration and accommodation.
Sincerely,
Cory Walton, President, BCNA

Secretary, Bouldin Creek Neighborhood Plan Contact Team





